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SB 979.   Vote no.  Data already reported.  Citizens should recommend legislative changes.

SB 978.    Vote no.  This bill is a long winded nightmare.  It could make me responsible, in my
own home, for liability due to a crook killing someone with a gun stolen from me in my home.
The bill keeps me from instant access to any firearms I might have.  If a crook is breaking in
to my home on a dark night and my home has multiple stories I might want available weapons
in different locations.  They would not all be under my control.  I would be in violation of the
law.  And, I would not be using locks on my weapons. Please vote No.  Do not make me the
criminal.

Helen Scott  Josephine County
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